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MEMO TO:  Pastors and Priests  
 

FROM: Reverend Terry Brock, Vocations Director 
 

DATE: November 14, 2018 
 

SUBJECT:  Advent Reconciliation Service 
 

    

SUPPER WITH YOUNG MEN/SHARING OF VOCATION STORY 

During Advent, I invite all parish priests to consider inviting young men to join the priests for supper 

before the parish Advent Reconciliation Service.  

After the meal, each priest is invited to share their own vocation story, two to three minutes only 

(especially where there is more than two priests).  

After supper and sharing of vocation stories, the priests proceed to the church for reconciliation.  

Please encourage the young men to consider attending the Seminary of Christ the King, Live-In, 

February 08-10, 2019. Give them my contact information, tbrock@telus.net. Thank you.  
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